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September 26, 2022 

  

REGION MEMORANDUM 

HRDD No.   100,  s. 2022 
 
 

VENUE FOR THE 3RD QUARTER HRDD-HRDS PROGRAM  

IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW (PIR) 
 

To:   Schools Division Superintendents 
        

1.  This has reference to Region Memorandum HRDD No. 96, s. 2022 re: Conduct 
of the 3rd Quarter HRDD-HRDS Program Implementation Review (PIR) scheduled on  

September 29-30, 2022. 
 

2. Identified participants of the aforementioned activity are hereby informed that 

the venue shall be at Elai Resort, Hotel and Recreation Center, Paco, Kidapawan 
City. 

 
3. All other provisions in Region Memorandum HRDD No. 96, s. 2022 are still 

enforced. 
 

4. For queries and clarifications, contact Dave C. Prodigo, EPS - HRDD, through 
dave.prodigo@deped.gov.ph or Maricel B. Dignadice, EPS II – HRDD-NEAP, through 

maricel.bacaling@deped.gov.ph.   

 
5. For the guidance of all concerned. 

 
 

CARLITO D. ROCAFORT  
Director IV 

     
Encl.: None 
Reference: Region Memorandum HRDD No. 96, s. 2022 
Allotment:  None 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the Subject: 
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